
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 October 2023  

 

Dear Parents,  

This half term, we are welcoming back a Scholastic Book Fair. The book fair will be held in the 

infant hall on Wednesday 15 November, Thursday 16 November, Friday 17 November and 

Monday 20 November from 3:30pm until 4:00pm each day. 

The book fair is a fantastic opportunity for the children to get their hands on the latest book 

releases and will have a range of books to suit the reading habits for all of our children. It is 

also a brilliant opportunity to support the school and get more books into our library as 

Scholastic offer free books to schools based on the amount of money earned by the fair: the 

more money the more books for our library!  

This year, we will not be accepting any cash payments. Scholastic offer a digital payment 

option which involves scanning a barcode and entering your payment details online. If you 

would like to purchase a book at the fair, you will need your phone and your card details. You 

can find out more about the books available and confirm prices at The Book Fair selection - 

Scholastic Book Fairs 

We are very much looking forward to seeing you at our Book Fair and if you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 6H@portswoodpri.org.uk  

 

As always, thank you very much for your support.  

 

Miss Hotston  

UKS2 Phase Lead 

KS2 English Lead 
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